
 

Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Education 

REGION III – CENTRAL LUZON 
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE - SCIENCE CITY OF MUÑOZ 

 

Loyal, Excellent, Accountable and Dedicated to Service 

         Address: Brgy. Rizal, Science City of Muñoz, 3119 
         Telephone No.: (044) 806 -2192; Email Address: munozscience.city@deped.gov.ph        
           DSCM-QMS-QMR-QSF-008 Rev.04 (01.31.20)  
                            Certificate No. 50500731 QM15 

 
 

         October 9, 2020 
 
DIVISION MEMORANDUM 
No. 182   , s. 2020 
 

 
SUSPENSION OF PHYSICAL REPORTING FOR THE SDO PERSONNEL 

 
To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
 Chief Education Supervisors 

 Education Program Supervisors 
 Unit Heads 
 SDO Personnel 
 All Others Concerned 
 

1. In relation to the directive of the City Health Unit as per findings that a 
teaching personnel from the Muñoz National High School – Annex has 
tested positive with COVID – 19 virus, the undersigned wish to inform 
everyone that the physical reporting of all personnel of this office shall be 
suspended effective today and Monday, October 9 and 12 respectively due 
to a massive inspection for the entire complex of the Muñoz National High 
School Annex and SDO premises and offices. 

 
2. All concerned are advised to immediately vacate their office from the said 

dates to give way to the said activity. 
 

3. Meanwhile, all employees are advised to defer all non-essential travel to 

reduce the risk of contracting COVID – 19 infection. 

4. Upon returning to duty on Tuesday (October 13, 2020) all those who are 
physically reporting and thereafter are directed to submit their respective 
travel history.  
 

5. Please be guided accordingly. 
 

 
 

 
DANTE G. PARUNGAO, CESO VI 

        Officer-In-Charge 
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 
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